Reminders

* Please can we ask children not to bring toys into nursery from home
as we cannot take responsibility for lost/damaged toys.

* Please can we also ask children not to bring in water bottles to
prevent them from getting lost or broken. While at nursery children will
be provided with cups at our water stations.

* Please arrive 5 minutes early on collection for adequate feedback.

* Please refrain from using your phones while waiting for your
child/ren (see policy)

* Please refrain from sending children in with sugary snacks.

+ Please ensure green gates are closed upon leaving.

* If you have any spare pants, socks or clothes, that you child has
outgrown, we would appreciate any donations very much.

* DBreakfast Ends at 8:30am, Children arriving at or after will not be
offered Breakfast at nursery.
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Important dates

Term Starts: 03/01/2023

Half term: 20/02/2023 to 24/02/2023
Spring/Summer Photos: 22/03/2023
End of term: 30/03/2023

This Term
During this term at Smart Start Childcare we will be
focusing on ‘All about me' As we have a few new faces
joining us we will be helping children build bonds and
friendships, While also exploring their cultures, family and
traditions.

In depth planning will be uploaded to Tapestry weekly.

Please can you provide the following:

* Nappies (Weekly)

* Wipes (Weekly)

* Bottom Cream

* A change of clothes

* Coat (Winter Time)
* Wellies (When wet)

If your child is toilet training/ prone to accidents please
ensure you have packed plenty of spare pants and trousers
in their bags.

Safequarding.

If you have concerns about a child, please do raise your concern,
there are a number of ways:

* Speak to a DSL (designated safeguarding lead) at nursery.

e Report your concern to CASS (Children’s Advice and Support
Service) 0121 303 1888

* Report to NSPCC 0808 800 5000
e Emergency police 999

* Non-emergency Police 101
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